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Tuesday 16th July 2024 

Dear Year 6 Parents,  

We are excited to confirm the details of the Leavers Farewell Festival, which will take place this Friday 

(19th July). This event is a special celebration to honour our Year 6 students as they prepare to move 

on to the next stage of their educational journey. The children voted for and created this event with the 

support of the Year 6 staff.   

The festivities will begin in the morning with a fun water fight, if the children want to. Children should 

come to school dressed in clothes suitable for getting wet. Please ensure they also bring a change of 

clothes (their own clothes) to change into afterwards, as well as a towel.  

The main festival will start at 12pm and promises to be an afternoon filled with joy and entertainment. 

From 1pm, a variety of food and drink will be provided for the children – known dietary requirements 

including vegetarian and dairy free have been catered for. The menu includes:  

 Cooked pizzas  

 Sausage rolls   

 Cold chicken nuggets   

 Crisps  

 Cookies  

 Doughnuts  

 Sweet cones  

 A range of soft drinks  

If your child prefers, they can bring their own packed lunch or have a school dinner as usual. 

Alternatively, they can wait until 1pm to enjoy the provided food.  

In addition to the delicious food, there will be a range of exciting activities for the children to enjoy, 

including: an inflatable obstacle course, a photo booth, an ice cream van, music and various games.  

All of these activities have been funded by the children's earlier fundraising efforts, so no money is 

needed on the day.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Smart or Mrs. McGill.  

We are looking forward to celebrating this special day with the children and creating lasting memories.  

  
 


